Dr. Fritz Lipmann
Harvard Medical School
Biochemical Research Laboratory
Massachusetts General Hospital
Fruit Street
BOSTON 14 - U.S.A.

Dear Dr. Lipmann:

R ar

Many thanks for your letter of April 24th and kind invitation.

I am very interested in going to Boston to see you and others at the Massachusetts General Hospital. I have already arranged with Buchanan to speak before a joint seminar on June 3rd.

Our work has not been very successful recently so that I very much doubt whether I could speak twice in the same city. A few discussions between a certain number of us I believe I would enjoy far more. The honogarium is of no importance.

I would arrive in Boston about June 3rd and stay until the 5th when I propose to return to New York ready for my departure to Buenos Aires. In other words I have no fixed itinerary after June 3rd.

The incorporation of sulfate in hexosamines has been the subject of some of our experiments. The result was not the introduction of sulfate but a phosphorylation on acetyl-glucosamine and acetylgalatosamine. Since we have several interesting derivatives of hexosamines we still think it would be interesting to test them.

Hoping to see you soon . Best regards to your wife, Dr. Bauer and Dr. Zamecnik.

Sincerely,

Luis F. Leloir.